
ARLINGTON COUNTY, VIRGINIA 
OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING AGENT 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 19-016-RFP 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 6 

 
 

Arlington County Request for Proposal No. 19-016-RFP for Provision of Summer Camps is amended as 
follows: 
 

The following clarifications are made as a result of vendor inquiries and Pre-Bid Meeting Notes: 
 
1. Is the date for Addendum No. 5 supposed to be 2018? 

Answer: Yes, addenda 1 – 5 were posted in 2018 when the original solicitation was posted. 
 

2. How are locations appointed if a contract is approved and a location is needed to run the summer 
camp program?  
Answer: Awarded vendors will submit a form detailing a list of camps that they would like to offer 
for the summer with the space requirements needed for the camps, as well as preferred locations.  
Preferred locations are not guaranteed but are taken into consideration when offering camp 
spaces to each vendor.  The form to request camps and spaces will be provided by the camp 
coordinator after a contract is awarded. 
 

3. Will the Pre-Conference meeting be held on October 10, 2019 and not 2018 as listed in the RFP?  
Answer: No, there will not be a Preproposal Conference on October 10, 2019. This is the second 
year of this RFP. The Preproposal conference was held on October 10, 2018 when the original RFP 
was solicited. 

 
The balance of the solicitation remains unchanged. 
 
 
 
      Arlington County, Virginia 
 
 
    

 

  
      Tomeka Price, VCA 

Procurement Officer 
tprice@arlingtonva.us 
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